
   Ollie Rudkin 

The Queen has approved the nomination of The Reverend Canon Lusa Nsenga-Ngoy, currently Black and Minority Ethnic (BAME) Mission and

Ministry Enabler in the Diocese of Leicester, to the Suffragan See of Willesden in the Diocese of London.

He succeeds the Rt Revd Pete Broadbent as Bishop of Willesden, who served as Bishop for 20 years.

See the full announcement on the Diocese of London's website.
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